
From: Rich Bobker <rbobker@kingspoint.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 11:25 AM 
To: Sharon Gouveia <sgouveia@kingspoint.com> 
Subject: FW: City of Tamarac-Commissioner Marlon Bolton 
  
Good Morning, 
  
At the last commissioner meeting VM Bolton persuaded two other Commissioners to 
buy the HOA of Shaker Village, which he owns in.  The city will be on the hook for the 2 
million purchase price and another 10 million + to rebuild and dedicate rooms for this 
village. 
  
Please read the letters for more info, I ask you sign them and email to Senator Pizzo 
and Chairman Caruso, our tax dollars should not be doing this and share with your 
resident please. 
  
  

Rich Bobker 

Executive President 

 

7620 Nob Hill Road 

Tamarac, FL 33321 

954-726-4120, x230 
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